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October 25, 1957 

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Re: Our Tafoya #1 
1180 feet from South Line 
1460 feet from West Line 
Sec. 35-T32N-R13W 

Dear Sir: 
^4 

We request approval t|o communitize^ non-standard unit 
consisting of 330.04 a1»e®r**fee*1̂ ole W% of Section 35, 
T32N, R13W. This i s the area developed through study of 
government GLO plats in the area. We have not notified 
any offset operator since we believe in this instance we 
are the only operator of interest. We have ourselves 
developed or plan to develop a l l adjacent areas to the 
north, south and east. From the maps and information 
available to us, i t does not appear that any westerly 
development i s l i k e l y . 

Yours very t r u l y , 

COLORADO WESTERN EXPLORATION, INC. 

Harry A. Trueblood, Jr., President 
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